
 

 
  

 
Circular 0106/2006 

Re: Revised allowance rates for Senior Instructors/Assistant Managers and 
Instructors in VEC Outdoor Education Centres 

 
 

Dear Chief Executive Officer, 

I am directed by the Minister for Education and Science to convey approval for the implementation 
with effect from 1 January 2002 of the following revised allowance rates for Senior 
Instructors/Assistant Managers and Instructors in VEC Outdoor Education Centres.  The revised rates 
are set out in the schedule to this Circular Letter and are available on the Department’s website at 
www.education.ie under VEC - Post Primary. 
 
General 
 
Please provide a copy of this Circular Letter to Outdoor Education Centre staff members, as 
appropriate, in the normal way. 
 
Any queries, at VEC level, regarding the implementation of this Circular Letter should be addressed to 
the Post Primary Administration office in Tullamore. (Tel: 057-9324338, Fax: 057-9325347). 
 
 
J. Kelly 
Post Primary. 
e-mail: Jerome_Kelly@education.gov.ie  
 
17th July, 2006. 
 
 
Download Revised Rates

Brainse an Iarbhunoideachais.  
An Roinn Oideachais agus Eolaíochta, 
Bóthar Phort Laoise, 
An Tulach Mhór, 
Co. Uíbh Fhailí. 
 

    Post-Primary Administration, 
    Department of Education and Science, 
    Portlaoise Road, 
    Tullamore, 
    Co. Offaly. 
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